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Subject: 427253-01 Gearmotor protector (NLA) 
 

 

The gear motor protector 427253-01 is no longer available from the manufacture.  This protector 

was used in several models and in different configurations.  For that reason, it is necessary to 

substitute model specific kits for this protector. 

 

If a replacement protector is needed, please see the chart below for the correct substitute kit. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please contact the Technical Support 

Department at tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 

 

 

Model Serial Replacement kit 

F-330BAH All 
SP-5509 

F-330BAJ G2 serials and earlier 

C-100BAE, C-100BAF, C-101BAH All 
SP-5510 

C-80BAJ H0 serials and earlier 

F-300BAF ALL 

SP-5513 F-300BAJ G2 serials and earlier 

DCM-270BAH (-OS) H2 serials and earlier 
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